
 

 

Human Resources Department 
 

TO: City Council 

THROUGH: Edward F. Lavallee, City Manager 

FROM: Alan Bullock, HR Director 

DATE: May 20, 2021 

COUNCIL APPROVAL: Yes  MEETING DATE: May 25, 2021  

STRATEGIC PLAN GOAL: Provide Efficient, Responsive Government with High Quality Services 

SUBJECT: Proposed Police Pension Ordinance 

 

Background: The City of Venice has a Police Pension Fund which is governed by the city’s Code of 

Ordinances. From time to time, the attorney for the Police Pension Board will propose amendments to 

the code. The City recently received such a request and in turn had the proposed changes reviewed by 

its pension attorney. After some discussion, the respective attorneys came to agreement on the 

proposed changes. These can essentially be viewed as housekeeping changes, which are technical in 

nature and do not impose a financial burden upon the city.  

Requested Action: Approve proposed Ordinance no. 2021-19 amending the provisions relating to the 

Police Pension Fund. 
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